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KOSME Delegates Visit S.B. Patil Public School 

Pune, Maharashtra | 29th September, 2025 

 

A delegation from the Korea SMEs & Startups Agency (KOSME) visited Pimpri-

Chinchwad, marking a significant step towards global collaboration. The team, 

accompanied by Dr. Girish M. Desai, Executive Director of PCET, began their day 

at S. B. Patil Public School, where they met Principal Dr. Bindu Saini and discussed 

educational initiatives and opportunities for international exchange. 

 

Later, the delegates proceeded to Pimpri 

Chinchwad University, where they formalised ties 

by signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the institution. The 

agreement aims to strengthen cooperation in education, research, and 

innovation, highlighting PCET’s commitment to global partnerships and 

knowledge exchange. 

 

 


